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Dates for your 
diary:   
16th July 
School disco 
 
 

17th July 
Y2 class assembly 
9.15am 
 
18th July 
Music hub concert 
 
 
19th July 
Church service 
9.30am at 
St Mary’s 
 
Y6 leavers 
assembly 2pm 
 
 
20th July 
last day of term 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Fair 
Thank you to everyone who supported our 
school fair and summer concert. It was great 
to see so many parents and friends singing 
on our stage! We raised £352. 
 

Healthy Body and Mind Week 
Thank you to Miss Hook and Miss Crodden 

for organising a fun packed and informative 

week. The children really enjoyed 

themselves and we raised £160 during the 

sponsored run. Thank you to Mrs Doherty 

too for organising the bike skills activity and 

the cookathon.  

Mode Shift Award 
Well done to our school councillors for 
attending the award ceremony at the Town 
Hall. They met our new Lord Mayor Magid 
Magid as they collected our silver award. 
 

Staff news 
We would like to wish Mr Birtwistle and Mr 
Schorb good luck as they leave our school on 
Friday and thank them for their hard work 
this year. We look forward to keeping Miss 
Cooper in September and welcome Mr Rowe 
who will be joining us as our Year Three 
teacher. We also welcome Mrs Ray back in 
September who will be job sharing with Mrs 
Doherty in Year One.  

Year Six 
Well done to our Year Six for their amazing 

SATs results. We are very proud of their 

achievements this year and we would like to 

wish them well in their new schools. The much 

anticipated leavers assembly will take place on 

Thursday at 2pm. A big thank you too to Mr 

Jones for his hard work, I am sure he will be 

greatly missed by our Year Six. 

Year Two and FS2 
Well done to our pupils in these classes for 
their end of year results. The staff and pupils 
have worked extremely hard this year and I 
am sure you will join me in saying a huge 
thank you. 
 

Summer Holiday 
We finish on Friday 20thJuly for the Summer 
Holiday and return to school on Tuesday 4th 
September.  
 

PE kits 
Please ensure you take all your belongings 
home this week so that we can clean school 
thoroughly during the holidays. 
 
 
Thank you 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher 

 


